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Mr. Harry Harrison
NRC, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Harrison:

As discussed with Ken Green of the State Programs Emergency Preparedness staff,
yo3 will be receiving a draft of an " example plan" for a response by a fictional
leo lity, Brownville, in the event there is a radiological accident at a nearby
nuciear power station. This draft was prepared by the Federal Emergency Manage-
meni. Agency (FEMA) for the purpose of providing guidance to localities preparing
to respond to such an accident. It would be very useful to us if you could re-
spond by Monday, December 17, 1979, with a written evaluation of the FEMA draft.

We would like your evaluation to include other members of the Region IV Advi-
sory Committee. To the extent possible, the evaluation should be done in the
same manner and using the same criteria (NUREG-75/lll) as you use in evalua-
tion State and local plans for concurrence.

Sincerely,

AAy
Harold E. Collins
Assistant Director

for Emergency Preparedness
Office of State Programs
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